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SUBJECT: Committee of the Whole March 25, 2014, Report No.14, ltem No.5
Accessibility Advisory Committee Recommendations Relating to
Concerned Citizens for Accessibility and Mobility

In considering a report from the City Clerk regarding the Accessibility Advisory Committee
Recommendations relating to Concerned Citizens for Accessibility and Mobility, Committee of the Whole
at its meeting of March 25, 2014, recommended:

1) That consideration of this matter be deferred to the Council meeting of April 8, 2014, to give
Mobility Plus representatives an opportunity to address the Accessibility Advisory Committee at
its meeting of March 31, 2014.

The purpose of this communication is to inferm Council that Mobility Plus representatives were unable to
attend the March 31, 2014 Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) meeting. Council is also informed that
the AAC at its March 31, 2014 meeting recommended:

1} That Mobility Plus representatives be invited to address the Accessibility Advisory Committee at
its May 26, 2014 meeting on this matter.

Respectfully submitted,




